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Dear Readers, 

This is to announce the rollout of our new tender alert function.  

Our staff review the Global New Light of Myanmar, Myanma Alinn, Kyemon, the homepages of the 

Union Ministries and a number of other websites, translate tender notices that are in Myanmar to 

English and alert our clients by e-mail every two or so days. Tender invitations in the Myanmar language 

so far often went unnoticed by foreign companies; our service aims to change this. On average, we 

expect that our translations are ready after one or two days after the publication of the tender notice. 

The service requires a subscription. We offer a standard subscription that includes the tender updates. 

Premium subscribers receive, in addition, translations of legal texts and news and updates specifically 

tailored to their business. Please contact sebastian@lincolnmyanmar.com or 

nyeinchanzaw@lincolnmyanmar.com if you are interested. 

The tender alert function will be fully operational next week. Until then, we are happy to offer our 

readers to download the tender notices that we collected and translated for free (however, the list is 

not as comprehensive as the list for our paying subscribers). 

Download tender notices from 1 to 11 September 2017: http://tinyurl.com/y9hbvgrw 

Our new service may not be required by every company, but we are certain that it will prove to be 

useful to some. 

Sebastian Pawlita    Nyein Chan Zaw 

Managing Director    Director 


